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After many years Costa Rican Equestrian Federation convenes a Regional First Level Coaching 

System Course, with participation from Costa Rica, El Salvador and Cuba. 

   
The course was held at the Club Hípico La Caraña in our capital city, San José, from August 26th 

thru 29th, 2016. During these four days coaches representing equestrian clubs from San José, plus 

three foreign coaches who accompanied us, had the opportunity to share experiences and absorb 

all the knowledge that Mr. César Tavard, the course tutor, gave them. 

 

The comments of approval received 

from the participants, fill us with the 

pride of a job well done and leave an 

open door for our coaches to keep a 

professional path in their careers. 

 

They finished the workshop learning 

the proper use of the tools this 

coaching system provides and we 

are sure that they will begin to 

achieve all the objectives which they 

intend working with structure and 

discipline. 

 

Hopefully we will be able to continue supporting our coaches, our riders and our sport, by organizing 

courses of such a high level as this one.  We would like to thank the FEI and Mr. Tavard for the 

opportunity they gave us to accomplish this goal, the coaches who proved to the NF the importance 

of organizing this course and all the people involved in making this course such a huge success.   


